
  
  

 
Notice of CVEA Tariff Changes 

March 25, 2025 
 

Copper Valley Electric Association’s Board of Directors gives notice to its members of proposed 
Tariff changes. As proposed, the changes will be effective June 1, 2025. Below is a summary of 
the proposed changes.  
 

- The main purpose of these Tariff changes is to re-instate the net metering credit in the 
summertime and to simplify language for members that are past due and delinquent.  

 
- Other non-material changes – Updates for page numbers, website address, changing 

Ruralite to the E-Newsletter, Tariff dates, and definitions.  
 

o 2 – Definitions 
 Updated to allow one delinquency in credit letter 
 Expanded deferred payment agreement to include small commercial 

consumers 
 Past due/late/delinquent terms are synonymous when referencing unpaid 

accounts 
 A bill is past due when it is unpaid at the close of the subsequent billing 

cycle. 
o 6.9 – Deposit Waivers 

 A - Add language for NSF and meter tampering, and language for prepaid 
members 

o 7.2 – Line Extension Policy 
 B - Site Visit fee was added  
 G – Minimum kWh threshold was added; this could benefit more members 

in receiving the standard offering 
o 17.5 – Net Metering 

 Removed the January 1, 2017, date to reinstate the credit in the summer for 
all members  

o CV1 – Net Metering 
 Removed the January 1, 2017, date restriction from the rate schedule 

 
A full, red-lined copy of the tariff changes is available at www.cvea.org  
 
Detailed information regarding these changes may be obtained from Lisa Howard, Admin & HR 
Manager, CVEA, PO Box 45, Glennallen, AK 99588, phone: (907) 822-3211, (907) 835-8345 or 
by email: LHoward@cvea.org.   
 
Any interested CVEA member may provide comments on the proposed tariff sheets either by hard 
copy or email. Comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. Monday, May 5, 2025. A public hearing 
has been scheduled as follows to receive member input on the proposed changes.  
 

Tuesday, April 15, 2025, 5:00 p.m. CVEA Glennallen and Valdez Office Board Rooms 
A videoconference option will be available by pre-registering to LHoward@cvea.org  
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